
VLP Partner Melissa Krasnow Authors Two
Articles on IRMI.com: “California Age-Appropriate
Design Code Act: Application, Assessments” and
“California Age-Appropriate Design Code Act:
Other Requirements”

VLP Partner Melissa Krasnow authored two articles on IRMI.com addressing the California Age-
Appropriate Design Code Act (“Act”). This Act becomes operative July 1, 2024, subject to specified
exceptions. This Act furthers the purposes and intent of the California Privacy Rights Act (“CPRA”)
and applies to a business subject to the CPRA. More specifically, this Act applies to a business (as
defined in Cal Civ. Code § 1798.140) that provides an online service, product or feature likely to be
accessed by children, meaning California residents who are under 18 years of age.

“California Age-Appropriate Design Code Act: Application, Assessments” discusses this Act’s
application and definitions and Data Protection Impact Assessment requirements. Click here to read
the entire article.

“California Age-Appropriate Design Code Act: Other Requirements” discusses this Act’s requirements
and restrictions, California attorney general enforcement and the California Children’s Data Protection
Working Group. Click here to read the entire article.
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